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President’s Message 

 

Hey Team,​  

This newsletter is a 
new feature I would 
like to add for a 
monthly update to all 
active and alumni 
members. 
 

 
Anthony Belfert 

TCNJCEHS President 
 
 

  

 
Congrats to our seniors​ who graduated and 
good luck. Please be sure to come back for 
future inductions. Once a member of the 

CEHS always a member! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

invisible 
June 9th to June 11th is the ​Special 

Olympics at TCNJ​. Would anyone like 
to volunteer? Dr. Krstic can join anyone. 

Volunteer info: 
http://www.sonj.org/summer-games.html 

 
 

 
Lastly, ​congrats to Mickey and Charlotte 

for receiving the awards from ASHE: 
● Charlotte was awarded $3,500 
●  Mickey was awarded $5,000 
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